M G ma|l Nick Reignger <nick.reignger@googlemail.com>

Approved - zero emission zone discount
1 message

donotreply@oxfordshire.gov.uk <donotreply@oxfordshire.gov.uk> Thu, Aug 22, 2024 at 3:47 PM
To: nick.reignger@gmail.com

Dear Nick Reignger,
Thank you for your application for a zero emission zone discount.

Application reference: 0353-7361-0677-6966
Si-Dem reference number: ZD80\2883

ZEZ Discount expiry date: 17/04/2026
Discount applied for: | am a Blue Badge holder
Vehicle registration number: BJ60HLP

We have approved your discount. However, unless you have a discount of 100 per cent, there is a charge for driving in the zero
emission zone.

You can pay for journeys you have made or intend to make via our payment system Oxford ZEZ Permits

Now that we have completed your request, you will not see your application in your account. Your discount is valid until it
expires then will need to be renewed.

Learn more about charges for Oxford's zero emission zone.

Yours sincerely,
Residential Parking Permits Team
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/zez

Get the latest news from Oxfordshire County Council

Sign up to our newsletter to get regular updates on news, events, and developments from across the county. All
delivered straight into your inbox.
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